
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ACCEPT resignation of Hannah Brown from the District IV Seat on the Contra Costa
Commission for Women with a term expiring on February 28,2025, and Girls DECLARE
the District IV seat on the Contra Costa Commission for Women and Girls vacant, and
DIRECT the Clerk of the Board to post the vacancy.

Ms. Brown submitted her resignation letter on May 31, 2022. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
none 

BACKGROUND: 
The Contra Costa Commission for Women (the CCCW) was formed to educate the
community and advise the Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors on issues relating to
the changing social and economic conditions of women in the County, with particular
emphasis on the economically disadvantaged. The CCCW’s mission is, “to improve the
economic status, social welfare, and overall quality of life for women in Contra Costa
County. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   06/21/2022 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Colleen Awad,
925-655-2350

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    June  21, 2022 
Monica Nino, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc:

C. 30

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Karen Mitchoff, District IV Supervisor

Date: June  21, 2022

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: ACCEPT resignation of Hannah Brown from the District IV Seat on the Contra Costa Commission for
Women and Girls



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
The seat will remain filled 


